
Date: January 12, 2022 

OFFICE ORDER 

In view of the Office Order, issued by the University of Delhi, bearing ref. No. 

Estab.II(i)/330/COVID-19/M/2021/40 dated January 12, 2022 (copy attached) 

regarding suspension of physical work in the institution for two days, i.e. from 

January 13 to 14, 2022 due to the sudden surge in the COVID-19 cases in 

Delhi, the public dealing in Shivaji College (University of Delhi) shall 

remain closed for the above mentioned two days, i.e. from January 13 

to 14, 2022. 

 Teaching learning activities shall continue ‘Online’.  

 The office, library and all laboratories of the college shall also 

remain closed for the above mentioned period.  

 All the employees (Teaching and Non-Teaching) shall work from home 

during this period and shall be available on telephone and other electronic 

means of communications.  

 Further, the Principal/ Administrative Officer/ Librarian/ 

Laboratory In-charge may call its staff in case of any essential 

activity/ work.  

Taking basic precautions are your best defense against COVID-19. I 

urge you to strictly follow the necessary precautions/ measures as 

proposed in the guidelines, issued by MHA from time to time with 

regard to COVID-19.  

Stay Safe ! Stay Healthy ! Stay Connected !  

 

 
Prof. Shiv Kumar Sahdev 

Officiating Principal 




